
 

Dear Friends: 

 

Due to extenuating circumstances, the June 13th concert that was 

announced at our last gig has been cancelled.  No future dates are 

scheduled or anticipated.  Should the situation change at any time in 

the future, you will be notified. 

 

Shortly after COVID, we began a series called 'Dave Stahl and 

Friends', 15 shows and three years later that series culminated with 

the return of the 'Dave Stahl Big Band' for a special one-time 

performance and what a show it was.   Your support during these 

past three years has been amazing!  People told other people, 

friends brought more friends and as a result, three of the last four 

shows were sellouts.  Give yourself a round of applause. We would be 

remiss to not mention the support of the late John Mosser, our 

'promoter extraordinaire' Eric Boltz, and a shout out to Dave 

Brumbaugh who helped facilitate the big band night. 

 

Again, on behalf of the musicians and the Dave Stahl support team, 

THANK YOU! 

 

Dave and Larry 

 


